
 

NOMINATION FOR PARENT POSITION ON SCHOOL BOARD 

Parents are invited to nominate for a position on the Madeley Primary School Board. The position is 

for a period of three years commencing in Term One 2018. All nominations must be endorsed by the 

parent of another child in the school. Nominations should be handed into the school office by no later 

than Friday February 9 at 3.00pm. No late nominations will be accepted. If more than one nomination 

is received an election will be held.  

 

Person nominating 

Name of person nominating ______________________________________________ 

Child/ren attending the school __________________________________________ Room ______ 

Phone _______________________________ 

 

Signature ______________________________________    Date ________________________ 

 

 

Person endorsing the nomination (must have a child currently attending the school) 

I support the person (named above) in their nomination for a position on the Madeley School Board.  

Name of person endorsing nomination _____________________________________________ 

Child/ren attending the school __________________________________________ 

 

Signature ___________________________________________  Date _______________________ 

 

Website: http://madeleyprimary.wa.edu.au 
Email: madeley.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
Phone: (08) 9302 3611 
Fax: (08) 9302 1250 

Martindale Avenue 
Madeley WA 6065 


